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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
 
The Almond Board of California released their March 2018 Almond Industry Position Report 
yesterday evening 12th April, with shipments of 193.9 million lbs, a 8.9% increase over last year’s 
178.1 million lbs.  
 
The market was expecting a strong number with shipments 5 million lbs higher or lower than last 
year. Although at Moll we were expecting this year’s number to exceed last March we did not 
predict it would be 15 million lbs above. More importantly California managed to achieve 
another… 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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